From: Graham, Karriemah [BPU

To: Etienne, Sandra [BPU
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] DISASTER FOR OUR OCEANS AND SAFETY
Date: Monday, June 10, 2024 12:19:10 PM

Please upload email Comment and make public.

Thanks

From: Tratrh@everyactioncustom.com <Tratrh@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Sunday, June 9, 2024 7:07 PM

To: Secretary, BPUBoard [BPU] <Board.Secretary@bpu.nj.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] DISASTER FOR OUR OCEANS AND SAFETY

Dear Board Secretary Sherri L. Golden,

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to you on Docket Number Q024020126 to urge you to abandon this project.
It is horrible for our marine life , horrible for our safety as these turbines effect radar for ships in bad weather and
detecting foreign intruders in our oceans, horrible for tourism and bad for our local commercial fisherman. These do
not belong in our oceans and we should not sacrifice our endangered marine life for greed!!!

THE MAJORITY OF RESIDENTS DONT WANT THIS. only the politicians .....

Sincerely,

Teri Kirckof

133 Starboard Rd Brick, NJ 08723-6700
Tratrh@yahoo.com
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